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16 November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers        
 
Infant Nativity ‘Baarmy Bethlehem” (Year F, 1 and 2) – 5 & 6 December 2023 
 
We are sure you are all aware that the children in KS1 have been busy rehearsing their 
Christmas Nativity and are very excited to perform it to you all. 
 
You should have received details about your child’s costume and dates to bring them into 
school: 
 

• Year F – Angels 

• Year 1 – Sheep 

• Year 2 – Miss Reeve has sent a separate email.  
 
The performances will take place in the school hall on the following dates/times:  
 

• Tuesday 5 December at 9.30 am and 2.30 pm. 

• Wednesday 6 December at 9.30 am.  
 
Due to limited space in the hall we kindly request that only two individuals per family attend 
performances (e.g. two people together at one of the performances or one each at different 
performances).  If you have a younger child/toddler who will be able to sit on your lap rather 
than a separate chair, this will be fine in addition to your two seats.  If you have any specific 
access requirements, please email the school office and we will make sure this is 
accommodated.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Katherine Hunkin 
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